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Comments: I traveled to Alaska several years ago, and spend a week in Prince Williams Sound.  It was a magical

place, as was the surrounding areas.  I strongly urge you to NOT open the Wilderness to motorized use.  There

are plenty of other places where motor vehicles are welcome.  There is no need to scar this one.


